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14th June 2023

‘Alice in Wonderland’

A Northgate High School Production

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year Six are extremely fortunate to have been invited to watch Northgate High School’s production of ‘Alice in

Wonderland’ at Northgate High School on Thursday 13th July at 1pm.

Although this will not impact collection times, this does mean some changes to lunchtimes for Year 6 that day.

Hot dinners will still be available although your child may prefer to order a packed lunch that day, so please do

book them as normal should your child require one.

The Details:

∙ Year 6 will have lunch at the earlier time of 11.45 am.

∙ We will be leaving school by 12.15 pm and walking to Northgate High School, anticipated arrival

12.45pm.

∙ Curtains up at 1pm.

∙ Departing Northgate High School at 2.45pm to return to school.

We are very grateful to Northgate High School for allowing us the opportunity to enjoy their production;

perhaps it might even inspire some budding actors too.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs G Waymouth

On behalf of the Year Six Team


